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Members present: Lynne Chronister; Josh Cogswell; Angela Coleman; Josh Crownover; 
David Johnson; Andi Kent; Mike Mitchell; Randy Moon; Jimmy Shumock; John Smith; 
Troy Stevens; Tony Waldrop; Scott Weldon 
 
Members absent:  Chris Cannon; Sam Fisher 
 
Other attendees: Carol Moore; Carl Thomas 
 
Mr. Weldon called the meeting to order at 7:00 a.m. and welcomed Carl Thomas who had 
recently been elected SGA President for academic year 2017-18.  
 
The minutes of the February 14, 2017, meeting were approved as presented. 
 
Mr. Weldon called on Dr. Coleman to present an update on the Campus Master Plan. Dr. 
Coleman thanked the group for their edits to the Plan draft. She began by asking if there 
were any major edits needed, such as entire topics that had been omitted from the draft. 
Then the group reviewed the revised draft, page by page, and made suggestions for 
additional revisions. Dr. Coleman asked that further changes and/or suggestions be sent 
to her by the close of business on Friday, April 14. She planned to meet with the staff at 
Publications Services the following week regarding the layout and cover for the Plan. She 
also said she planned to send another draft to the group by Monday, April 24. 
 
Mr. Weldon reviewed with the members these next steps for the Plan: 
 

 May 1 – Presentation of the draft to the Long-Range Planning Committee of the 
USA Board of Trustees 

 May 11 – Final meeting of the Campus Master Plan Committee 

 June 1 – Presentation of the Campus Master Plan to the Long-Range Planning 
Committee of the USA Board of Trustees for approval 

 June 2 – Presentation to the USA Board of Trustees for approval 
 
Mr. Crownover asked if an endorsement by the SGA of the Campus Master Plan would be 
appropriate and useful, and the members agreed it would. 
 
Dr. Coleman reminded the group to send any changes to her by the close of business on 
Friday, April 14. 
 
President Waldrop thanked Dr. Coleman for her thorough, untiring efforts in drafting the 
Campus Master Plan. 
 
With no other business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 8:00 a.m. 
 


